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December 1, 1997

Letter No.: 97-54TO: All County Welfare Directors
All County Administration Officers
All County Medi-Cal Program Specialists/Liaisons

STATE-PROGRAMS DISABILITY EVALUATION DIVISION (SP-DED) NAME CHANGE 

The purpose of this notice is to advise counties that the California Department of Social  
Services, SP-DED is now known as Disability and Adult Programs Division (DAPD). This  
change is effective immediately and does not affect any functions performed by the disability  
evaluation staff. The Department of Health Services will continue to refer to this group as  
SP-DED to maintain consistency with existing Medi-Cal procedures and All County Welfare  
Directors Letters.

Any questions regarding this letter should be directed to Mr. Terry Durham of my staff at  
(916) 657-2701. 

Sincerely, 

ORIGINAL SIGNED BY 

Frank S. Martucci, Chief 
Medi-Cal Eligibility Branch


